
The Table of Fees is published on 
the LSE website (ahead of the next 

Admissions cycle). 

Student Numbers and Fees (SNAF) 
Group meets three times a year to 

consider fee levels and make 
recommendations to the Academic 
Planning and Resources Committee 

(APRC).

Annual Monitoring (AM) of 
Departments and Institutes takes 
place. New programmes including 

fee levels are put forward to the Pro-
Vice Chancellors. (Autumn Term 

each year)

The EMB meets (Dec/Jan) to discuss 
fee levels for executive programmes. 
Recommendations are put forward to 

EESC for endorsement. EESC then 
recommends the fees to APRC.

APRC considers the fee level 
recommendations from SNAF, EESC, 

and AM. Fee levels are endorsed 
(May/June) and recommended to 

Finance Committee and Council for 
approval.

Finance Committee endorses fees 
in relation to the overall financial 

position of the School

Council considers, approves and signs 
off fee levels (June) around 15 months 
in advance of the academic year that 

the fee levels relate to.

LSE fee level approval cycle
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